
 
 
 
 
 
 

ASX RELEASE         29 JUNE 2016 
 
 

MANTLE LAUNCHES NEW CORPORATE WEBSITE  
 
Mantle Mining Corporation Limited (ASX: MNM, Mantle or the Company) is pleased to 
announce the launch of its new website which is available now at www.mantlemining.com. 
 
The Company encourages its shareholders to visit the website which offers a new and improved 
platform for the promotion of its core preproduction projects, at the Norton and Morning Star 
Gold Mines. Information on Mantle’s other development projects will be progressively added to 
the website over coming weeks. 
 
The Company is in an exciting phase of development with its Norton Gold Mine progressing 
towards first production later this year and Morning Star slated for a restart of underground 
development activities in mid 2017. 
 
 
For further information, please contact either of: 
 
Ian Kraemer       Winton Willesee 
Managing Director       Corporate Development Executive 
Mantle Mining Corporation Limited    and Joint Company Secretary 
ikraemer@mantlemining.com     winton@azc.com.au 
M + 61 407 758 722      M + 61 410 667 844 
 


